Eli_zabeth McLaughlin

From: Ellen Whaley-Wexler <EWhaley-Wexler@EssexCT.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 3:34 PM

To: Yvonne Roziak

Cc Carl Ellison; ethan@structuralgraphics.com; Stacia Libby

(slibby@thompsonandpeck.com); Frederick Vollono; Elizabeth McLaughlin
(emclaughlin@trendowskilaw.com) (emclaughlin@trendowskilaw.com); Kelly Sterner

Subject: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION: ESSEX RETIREMENT BOARD Regularly Scheduled Meeting
of September 15, 2015

The regularly scheduled September 15, 2015 meeting of the Essex Retirement Board has been cancelled.
A rescheduled date will be posted shortly.

Respectfully,
F. Ellen Whaley, ERB Chair
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